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TRC

20 LITRES 3071

HEALTH   1
FLAMMABILITY   2
REACTIVITY   0

PERSONAL PROTECTION    

WATER REPELLENT

WOOD PRESERVER

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY

SKIN IRRITANT - NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DANGER         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

REGISTRATION NO. 20204   PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
ZINC NAPHTHENATE   2%

A Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) is available from TEXAS
REFINERY CORP. in Fort Worth, Texas and should be read for
detailed information on the safe handling of this product.

TEXAS REFINERY CORP.
OF CANADA LIMITED

HEAD OFFICE
25 INDUSTRIAL ST.

TORONTO, ONTARIO  M4G 1Z2

BRANCH OFFICE
MOOSE JAW, SASK.

S6H 4P1

WAREHOUSES:  LIVERPOOL, ENGLAND   SYDNEY, AUSTRALIA

 WOOD-TREATING INSTRUCTIONS



Use to protect and preserve wood wherever it is subject to attack
by rot, fungi and mildew.  For the preservation of exterior
seasoned wood products.  For exterior use only.  Not for use in
dwellings.  For above ground use only.  Apply to wood surface by
brush only for on site field applications.  For Industrial Use
only in commercial spraybox, flow coating or dip tank equipment
which is free of leaks.  Equipment must have provision to
eliminate or contain mist, overspray, drips and spillage into the
surrounding environment.  Use of this product in industrial
settings requires adequate engineered ventilation and containment
measures in the treating area and in the area where wood is
dried.  Do not use the preservative or treated wood where Zinc
Naphthenate may contaminate food, feed or drinking water.

APPLICATION SITE

Can be used to preserve exterior wood above ground.  Wood to be
treated should be dry and well seasoned.  Apply two brush coats
per 2.5 cm of thickness.  All wood should be treated after all
cuts are made and before use in the structure.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician
immediately.  If splashed in eyes, flush with clean water for 15
minutes and contact a physician.  In case of skin contact, remove
the product from the skin promptly by washing with vegetable oil
or hand degreaser and then with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGY:

Contains petroleum distillate and Zinc Naphthenate
Treat as for ingestion of kerosene

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

PRECAUTIONS

Avoid breathing vapor.  Harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  Use a
cartridge respirator appropriate for the job conditions, e.g.,
poorly ventilated areas.  Wear rubber or plastic gloves and
appropriate covering clothing when applying this product.  Wash
thoroughly after use with soap and water before eating and
smoking.  Keep container closed when not in use.  May cause skin
irritation.  Avoid skin contact.  Flammable.  Do not use near
open flame or spark.  Do not store in areas subject to excessive
heat.  Keep out of reach of children and animals.  Do not
contaminate bodies of water.  This product is toxic to fish.



DISPOSAL

Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings to
the treatment site.  Follow provincial instructions for any
required additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal or reconditioning. Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements. For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the regional office of Environmental Protection Service,
Environment Canada. For small spills, recover free liquid, soak
up residue with solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE
STREAMS.  INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA.

PHYSICAL PROTECTION

Inhibits water marking of the wood.  Can be painted after drying
for 24 hours.  For wood containing resins and other materials,
weathering will enhance paint adhesion.  This colorless product
offers a penetrating fungicide which will not bloom.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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